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Greetings,                                                                                                Dec 2022  

This year had an amazing wrap up of awesome events. To begin with, we’re celebrating because ALL 
of our students have passed and moved up to the next grade!!! In a country where 30% is a passing 
grade, our students have passed at 80% or above!  

 
What an awesome Family Christmas Party we had! To all who gave towards the children’s Christmas gifts 
- Thank you from the bottom of our hearts!! The joy on their faces says it all! But the greatest gift of all is 
Jesus - Emmanuel, God with us!! Wishing you all a Merry Christmas!!  

 

 



Jody’s parents, George and Beth, spent about three weeks in South Africa. They attended events with the 
SALT youth ministry, and were a huge help at the Fold. They jumped in to help and serve in so many 
ways. George spent time working on the tractor and the generator which both needed an overhaul. 

 

 
Prayers are needed for the long school break.  The new school year will start 11 January. This can be 
a difficult time for some of the children. They all come from poor families, access to food and water 
are an issue. Safety is also an issue. Blessings for a great 2023 are wished for you all. 
 
If you need any additional tax deductions for 2022, New Road Missions is an approved 501(3)c 
charity. Please think of us if your accountant says you could use more tax deductions. You can find 
the link to New Road Missions website at the bottom of the first page.  Donations have been down 
and the start of the school year always brings extra financial needs. 
 
Paul and Micky are looking forward to their trip back to The Fold, leaving on 19 April. Donations 
towards special projects for the children will be appreciated. They are using airline miles this coming 
year, so they will be limited to only four suitcases. 
 

Praises: All of our children graduated this year. Jody’s parents visiting and helping out. A really nice 
Christmas party. 

  
Prayer requests: Massive power outages. Most evenings are spent by candle light. Safety for children 
and staff during the long school break. 

God bless,    

Paul and Micky Prince  
 


